
To: OHSAA Head Wrestling Coaches 
 
From: Tyler Brooks, Director of Officiating & Sport Management 
 
Re: April Update 
 
 
I hope this email finds you all doing well and staying safe!  Please review all information below! 
 
 
1 - No-Contact Period Extended to June 1, 2020 
Please review this resource regarding the extension of the no-contact period, participation with non-
school programs, and General Sport Regulations that were approved by the Board of Directors today: 
Update on No-Contact, GSR Changes, Etc. 
 
 
2 - State Qualifier Packets 
If your school had a state qualifier, your state qualifier packets (with programs) were all mailed by 4/14 
and should be at your schools by now.  Please review and distribute the contents when you are able to. 
 
If anyone would like to purchase additional programs, please follow the instructions on this webpage: 
https://www.ohsaa.org/fanguide/programs 
 
 
3 - New Partnership with Raising Cane’s 
Restaurant chain, Raising Canes Ohio has entered into a partnership with OHSAA to provide funding for 
student-athlete scholarship programs, and support for postseason tournaments.  With our current state of 
the pandemic, our partnerships have never been so important.  This partnership kicks off this evening 
from 4:00 PM - close as we are asking all member schools to participate by choosing Raising Canes as 
their dinner choice. 15% of all purchases will be donated to our organization!  Additionally, we would love 
to see posts of our student-athletes on social media that night using Twitter: @OHSAASports & 
RaisingCanesOH 
 

 
Tyler Brooks 
Director of Officiating & Sport Management 
Ohio High School Athletic Association 
4080 Roselea Place 
Columbus, Ohio 43214 
tbrooks@ohsaa.org  
P: 614-267-2502 x 112 
F: 614-267-1677 
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